Memorandum

To: Michael Behrendt, Town Planner

From: Dave Kurz, Chief of POHW
Date: October 23, 2019

Re: Boundary Line Adjustment — Lamprey River

| have reviewed documents you supplied me reference a modification of the
boundary of property owned by Richard Lord enabling the property identified
to be sold to the Nature Conservatory.

My review did not detect any issues in the proposal that would create
problems for the Durham Police Department's capability to deliver services
and is clearly warranted to ensure that the land is preserved in its’ current
natural state.

If you have further questions, please feel free to contact me.



